
Upcoming Events
December 10:   Winter Program - Food & Flower pick up starts @ 3 PM in Serendipity Academy

December 16:  SAPTO Board Meeting @ 5:15 in Serendipity Academy
December 16:  Last day to receive table discount for the SAPTO Dinner/Auction in Feb:  Through the Looking 

Glass

Bookfair Success

COFFEE SALES  are in, just in time for the holidays.  Thank you to all of the students who 
participated.  About $1000 was raised to help with field trips and other school activities.  This years top 
seller was Fiona Alfaro Haugen with 36 bags and the top class was Mrs Whittington’s Class.  We also 
want to congratulate all of the students who sold 10 bags or more this year:  Hunter, Zachary, Kelsey
Lane, Avolyn, Aaron, Gabe, Addison, Whitney, Joshua V.G., Fiona A-H., Tyler H. and Aleczander.
They are in for a trip to the Valley to jump in the bounce house.   

Winter Program - December 10th

A big thanks to everyone who went shopping at the book fair!  We 
passed the goal of $1,500,  which means the school gets over $1,000 to 
spend on books for the classrooms and library!  We also want to give a 
special thanks to all of our parents who volunteered their  time to make 
it happen, it would not  have been possible without you!

Sign up for the Community 
Rewards program by linking 
your Fred Meyer Rewards
 Card to SAPTO using our 
non- profit number 
(83671) at www.fredmeyer

Shopping Earns Money for School!

      .com/communityrewards.   
     The 20 families currently signed up
     bring in over $90 each quarter!
Every time you shop and use 
your Rewards Card, you are 

helping SAPTO earn a 
donation!  

SAPTO is excited to offer a convenient dinner for families on the go prior to 
the winter program at Serendipity Academy.  Pre-Order forms can be turned 
in at the school until December 8th.  Pre-orders for flowers and DVDs of the 
program are also being taken.  We hope that everyone enjoys the show and 
all of the hard work that the children put into it!  It is going to be a magical 
night!  

Feb. 12, 2016
@ Indian Summer

SAVE THE DATE
2nd Annual SAPTO Dinner/Auction
You are invited to join us for a night of great food, 
auction items and 
entertainment!  Just in
time for a Valentines 
night out.  Early birds 
can get a table discount
if reservations are made
by December 16, 2015.  
Child care will be 
provided for children of 
Serendipity families who
are potty trained.  For 
more information, please 
check out the brochure!
    We hope to see you there!
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